
 
         365 Bay Street, Suite 400 
         Toronto, Ontario M5H 2V1 
 
 
 
 
         FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
HORNBY BAY ANNOUNCES RESIGNATION OF OFFICER AND DIRECTOR 

 
 
TORONTO, ONTARIO, May 29, 2015 – Hornby Bay Mineral Exploration Ltd.  
(the “Company”) (TSXV:HBE) announces that, due to other time commitments, Mr.  Maurice Colson 
has resigned from the board of directors and as an officer of the Company.  The board of directors and 
management would like to thank Mr. Colson for his contributions to the Company and wish him every 
success in his future endeavors. 
 
 
 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 
 
Chris Irwin, Secretary 
(416) 361-2516 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.   
 
This news release may contain forward-looking statements including but not limited to comments 
regarding the timing and content of upcoming work programs, geological interpretations, receipt of 
property titles, potential mineral recovery processes, etc.  Forward-looking statements address future 
events and conditions and therefore, involve inherent risks and uncertainties.  Actual results may differ 
materially from those currently anticipated in such statements. 
 


